
Cllr Jackson report – January 2022 
 
It has been predictably very quiet since the last SBPC meeting in December over the festive 
period.  Ironically the few issues that have been brought to my attention lately have been in the 
Sandford St Martin and Worton parishes  
 
I have just had some feedback from my article in the DFP and Bulletin about the possibility of 
Community Grants for local organisations.  The new coordinator of Busy Bees called Ella has recently 
moved into South Street three houses up from me, and she has asked me about the possibility of a 
bit of financial help to cover the rent of the A.M. Hall.  I will try to see her tomorrow (Sunday), and 
enquire on her behalf. 


